
This email is sent in support of SB 196.  

 

I am, and have been, Part Time Faculty at Portland Community College for 17 years without 

benefits of any kind, other than a nominal hourly wage based on classroom time. Clearly I am 

not teaching for the money. It would be a sign of respect to be offered benefits, among which 

health care is the most important.  

 

Please vote in favor of moving SB 196 forward in the approval process. Thank you. 

 

Louis W. Bruneau, MBA, PWLF, ORCEM 

Part Time Faculty in Business Administration and Emergency Management 

Portland Community College 

 


